Form 16D

Dear Area F All-State Choir Candidate:

Congratulations on your outstanding accomplishment. You now have the
opportunity to represent your school and your region at the Area F All-State Choir
Audition. The audition will be held on January 10, 2004 at Deer Park High
School-South Campus. Please read the enclosed instructions carefully. It is
important that you discuss details with your director prior to the audition. Your
director will be able to answer questions you have concerning the audition.

With the honor of being recognized as an All-State candidate goes the
responsibility of preparing yourself to perform to the best of your ability. By
doing so you will help make the 2004 All-State Choir the best ever.

Good luck and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Tim Vavghn

Area F Chairman



